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15th July 2022 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I wanted to make you aware of some activities that are taking place next week. From 

Monday, we will be running a series of workshops including: 

 
• Science activities 

• Art activities 

• Film club 

 

These will take place each afternoon from Monday to Wednesday. on a rota for all 

students in Years 7, 8 and 9. Students in Year 10 will have a separate event on 

Wednesday afternoon. Thursday will be a normal day for all students, but we will hold 

additional end of year assemblies for all year groups. 

 

I wrote to you earlier this week to inform you that students could wear their PE kit next 

week. In addition to this, could I please ask that you make sure students have a sun hat, 

sun cream and a water bottle next week. We are keen to make sure students are well-

equipped for the warm weather. 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr D Thomas 

Vice Principal 
 
 
 

 


